
   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 02 /2022 

 
 

SANCTIONS AGAINST RUSSIAN SHIPPING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that with immediate effect The Russia (Sanctions) (EU Exit) 
(Amendment) (No. 4) Regulations 2022 will be complied with by the ABP Ports of Ayr and 
Troon. 
 
The Regulations prohibit Russian ships, and other ships specified by the Secretary of State 
from entering ports in the United Kingdom. 
 
For more guidance please follow this link: 
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2022/203/contents/made  
 
 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk  
   

 
Captain Paul Matthews 

 
Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
  10th March 2022 

 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 


